




Contractor Reconsideration Request



From: PETEMCOL@aol.com [mailto:PETEMCOL@aol.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, January 23, 2008 4:37 PM 
To: spristas@mecojax.com; tchin@aimengr.com; Mary.Wiley@dot.state.fl.us 
Cc: Mbone@ceconstruct.com; felixpeguero@bellsouth.net 
Subject: Request for reconsideration--REA 
 
Steve, Tony, Mary, 
  
The Board acknowledges receipt of the response by Miller/Haskell to the Board’s 
recommendation made on January 1, 2008 re their Request for Equitable Adjustment. 
 
The Board has carefully reviewed the information provided and found that the Contractor has 
now introduced legal theory and claims precedent for setting aside parts of Section 5-12.6.2 as 
“exculpatory” clauses.  The Board was aware of such theory when it made the decision against 
entitlement.  We found the circumstances were not sufficient for setting aside the contract 
language and therefore reaffirm our previous recommendation in this matter. 
 
I certify that all members of the Board participated in this reconsideration. 
  
Peter A. Markham, P.E. 
Consulting Engineer 
8603 Wythmere Ln. 
Orlando, FL 32835 
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